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The Wave 

Dear Church Family, 

Life has many seasons, seasons of celebration and happiness, seasons of hard work and rest, and  

seasons of grief and loss. As I write this, I am looking at the memorial program for Pastor Ron and 

am saddened at our loss of a giant of the faith. However, I am also rejoicing with the Lord, as Ron 

was ready to be with Jesus. I am confident Jesus has already said to Ron, “Well done, good and faith-

ful servant.” 

All of us still want Pastor Ron to be here. In just the short time I got to know him, I had such an 

incredible sense of how wise, loving, and kind Ron was. I was looking forward to learning from him, 

gleaning insight and just spending time with this great man of God. But, like all of us, we know there 

is a greater hope—the hope we have in Jesus, and the promise of eternal life, where there is no more 

pain or suffering.  

For the Arnold family, Caz and I want to express our love to you! All of you have been so encourag-

ing and supportive to us. Whatever the future holds, this is your home—where you will always be 

loved, cherished, and honored. We love your family! 

Love,  

Bryan and Caz 
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Notes, Cards       
and Messages      

to the Arnold Family 

Personal notes and cards 

to Dee and the rest of the 

Arnold family can be sent 

to Kaimuki Christian 

Church,       

1117 Koko Head Avenue, 

Honolulu, HI 96816. 

If you would like to email, 

please send to 

kcc@kaimukichristian.org. 

Prayer for       
our Honolulu       
Marathoners 

If you are running in the 
Honolulu Marathon, 

please come t o our TGIF service on Friday, 
Dec. 7, so we may pray over you.       
Invite any other runners participating in the 
Marathon to join us also! Those of you living in 
East Honolulu may want to attend the TGIF 
service also to avoid the traffic congestion on 
Sunday, Dec. 9th, the day of the marathon. 

Kaimuki 

Christmas Parade
The annual Kaimuki Business & 

Professional Association’s  Christ-
mas Parade will be held on Thurs-
day, December 7th from 6:00 pm 
to 7:30 pm. The parade will begin 
at St. Louis High School and end 

on Koko Head Avenue. 


